
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued partner and donor of [Organization/Project 

Name], we want to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support 

and commitment. 

In our efforts to enhance our partnership and ensure that we are meeting your expectations, we 

would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your experience with our organization and the 

impact of your contributions. Your insights are invaluable to us as we strive to improve our 

services and achieve our mission more effectively. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How satisfied are you with the communication from our team? 

• Do you feel your donations are being utilized effectively? 

• What suggestions do you have for us to improve our partnership? 

• Are there any specific areas where you would like to see more impact? 

Please feel free to provide feedback at your convenience. You can reply to this email or contact 

us directly at [Contact Information]. We truly value your input and look forward to hearing your 

thoughts. 

Thank you once again for your generous support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


